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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW.  

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Message from the Principal 

It is an honour to be the foundation principal of the new high school in Jerrabomberra. I look forward to welcoming 
everyone to our new school and forging strong partnerships with all members of the school community. 

I am excited by the proposed design of the school and the flexible learning environments that are being developed to 
facilitate innovative, high quality teaching and learning practices and provide the best possible educational 
opportunities for all students. 

Our vision is to co-create learning with students, families and the community, through an inclusive, supportive and 
high expectations culture.  We will be aiming to create autonomous learners, prepared for an ever changing and 
evolving world and work force. 

I welcome you to make contact and find out more about our school and the exciting opportunities, which will be 
available for your children. You can email your inquiries to the school at: jerra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Scott O'Hara – Principal 
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Progress summary 

The Response to Submissions (RtS) for the State Significant Development (SSD) application has now been lodged with 
the Department of Planning and Environment. The RtS addresses the feedback received during the exhibition of the 
State Significant Development (SSD) application. 

You can view the RtS Report, submissions and the SSD application on the NSW Government’s Planning Portal at: 
https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/new-high-school-jerrabomberra 

Construction of the new high school can start when the SSD application is determined. We will continue to provide 
updates to the community about the progress of the SSD application.  

Sign up to receive updates emailed directly to you 

Register to receive project updates, works notifications and other communications by completing the contact form 
on the new high school in Jerrabomberra webpage at: https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/n/new-
high-school-in-jerrabomberra.html 

Or scan the QR code to visit the project website:  
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